
Any person with disabilities who wishes to attend the meeting who requires a special accommodation, or any other person requiring a special
accommodation in attending the meeting, should notify the City Engineer
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1. Approval of minutes of the Traffic Engineering Committee meeting of December 3, 2019.

2. Request to install flashing pedestrian beacons at River Drive and 12th Street.

Explanation: Staff has received a request to install flashing pedestrian beacons at the intersection of
River Drive and 12th Street.  This request came from multiple patrons and employees that utilize the 
crosswalk to access the TaxSlayer Center. 

Staff Recommendation:  Staff recommends approving the request to install a pedestrian actuated 
rapid rectangular flashing beacons at this intersection.   This is high volume pedestrian crossing and 
currently the intersection has no signage informing drivers to anticipate pedestrians.  

3. Other
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No. 2/Attachment: Request to install flashing pedestrian beacons at River Drive and 12th Street.
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